
CSA Board of Directors Nomination Form

 I would like to nominate/serve on the CSA Board of Directors
	

	 Name ___________________________________________________________________  

	 Title _____________________________________________________________________

	 Company _________________________________________________________________   

	 Email  ____________________________________________________________________

Please return to:	 	 	 Connecticut  Subcontractors Association 
				    1131-O Tolland Turnpike, # 272
	 			   Manchester, CT  06042-1679

For further information	 Catherine Flaherty |  Executive Director
please contact: 		  Phone: (866) 995-3919
				    cflaherty@connecticutsubcontractors.org

Join the CSA Leadership Team
The CSA Board is seeking candidates to be considered for Board service. The CSA 
Board is responsible for ensuring that the association stays on track in meeting the 
organization's mission, services, policies and programs.  

Board members have a fiduciary responsibility to review and approve the 
association’s budget and financial strategy.  They approve major policies, serve on 
committees or task forces, and take on special assignments and work to protect the 
industry’s legislative and regulatory interests.

You can get even more from your investment in CSA if you volunteer to serve on the Board of Directors. 
As a board member you can help the association, make sure your company's interests are heard and 
have more opportunities to network with your colleagues.

You may volunteer to serve yourself or you can nominate someone else from your company to serve. 

The CSA Board generally meets about 6 - 7 times per year.  Many of the meetings are held prior to an 
association dinner meeting or just after a morning seminar.   Board members serve a three-year term.  

Any member, in good standing, can volunteer to serve on the CSA Board of Directors.
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